

May 31, 2022

| Agenda Topics | Moderator | Minutes |
|--|-------------|---------|
| Approve Minutes of May 17, 2022 Meeting | Mark | 5 |
| <p>Update on Engagement Discussion (More commits, contributions, sponsors, members) See Epic here https://gitlab.eclipse.org/eclipse-wg/ide-wg/eclipseide.org/-/issues/26</p> <p>Eclipse IDE vision - stimulate and motivate the community with something?</p> | All | 10 |
| <p>June 14th Community Day</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Prepare material/slide deck ● Expected live demo ● Create a copy of EclipseCon 2021 slide deck - Mark. <p>Eclipse IDE Working Group Community Session EclipseCon 2022 - Google Slides</p> <p>Ann's question?</p> <p>Can you provide a bit more detail about your request for space on Community Day for the Eclipse IDE WG?</p> <p>- Number of people expected</p> <p>- Length: one half-day session, or two half-day sessions (half-day = 3.5 hours)</p> | All | 10 |
| <p>Reminder - Update on IDE Market Share 2017 Slides, see issues #5 (SC) and #25 (public)</p> <p>Volunteer to create the slide deck - similar to 2017 deck</p> | All | 5 |
| <p>Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes)</p> | Sharon/Paul | 5 |

| Agenda Topics | Moderator | Minutes |
|---|-----------|---------|
| Website repo move to https://gitlab.eclipse.org/eclipsefdn/it/websites | Sharon | 2 |
| Recheck 2022 Program plan against objectives Program Plan - What's next? (Webinars, Inactive projects) | Mark | 15 |
| Topics for Next Meeting | All | 5 |

Minute Taking Roster

If you cannot attend the meeting, please arrange for your alternate to take over.

Pradeep Balachandran - Responsible for Minutes for this meeting

- Jonah
- Martin
- Pradeep
- Manuel
- Imran
- Andrey
- Johannes
- Sebastian

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 9 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- **Pradeep Balachandran (IBM) / Gerald Mitchell (IBM)**
- Sebastian Ratz (SAP) / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)
- **Manuel Bork (Yatta) / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)**
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)**
- **Mark Goodchild (Renesas)**
- Abdul Rahiman Imran (Bosch)
- Johannes Matheis (Vector)
- **Martin Lippert (VMware - Participant Representative)**

- **Andrey Loskutov** (Committer Member Representative)

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- **Paul Buck (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Sharon Corbett (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Ed Merks (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)**
- Mélanie Bats (Planning Council Observer)
- Shanda Giacconi (Eclipse Foundation)

Minutes

Approve Minutes of May 17, 2022 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of May 17th 2022. Pradeep moves and Martin seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of May 17th 2022 on May 31st, 2022.

Update on Engagement Discussion

- Moved to public facing ticket
- Discussion on comment of Thoms Mäder on public ticket.
- Ed: technical and community onboarding is redundantly described in different projects (eg <https://github.com/eclipse-jdt/.github/blob/main/CONTRIBUTING.md>), and different in some aspects, no global guidance available. Projects moved to GitHub have many aspects in common.
- Mark: Suggestion: Make documentation more descriptive.
- Ed: Today's tool support is poor.
- Mark: We could find someone to continue working on Thomas' work.
- Pradeep: The guide should be centralized for the projects.
- How to edit this content? By pull request or in the GitHub wiki? Idea: By pull-request
- Next steps
 - Mark will comment on Thomas' post.
 - Discussion on vision moved to the next call.

June 14th Community Day

- Mark:

- Agenda prepared and shared.
- Created copy of last time's slide deck including updated objectives
- Need to update current status
- Sharon: Template needs update.
- Pradeep:
 - Re-use details from Mike's post for status update?
 - Too many details for a five minute slot? Maybe move content to the next EclipseCon?
- Marke: Reminds speakers on community day to create materials.
- Gerald: I have a conflict in that time slot, but I can create a pre-recording.
- Discussion on Ann's questions wrt EclipseCon Community Day
 - Length: ½ day is ok
 - Number of people expected: 25

Reminder - Update on [IDE Market Share 2017 Slides](#)

- Mark: Would someone volunteer to create a slide deck which we could share based on that material?
- Paul volunteers :-).

Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative

- Paul:
 - Dark Mode Fixes: Work started, still early in the process.
 - Chromium Support: Two proposals available. Yatta open sourced their work so far on [GitHub](#) and look forward to getting feedback.
- Manuel: Chromium Support is a work in progress and help is required. Topic will be discussed in the upcoming planning council meeting as well. Goal is to make it a part of the SWT project, or a separate project consumed by SWT.

Website repo move

- Sharon: Repo move in progress.

Recheck 2022 Program plan against objectives

- Mark: Let's review our objectives in the program plan.
- Project dependencies:
 - Ed will publish the analyzing tool.
 - Martin highlights, the next step is to actually invigorate those 'projects at risk'.
 - Ed will give a demo of the analyzer tool at the community day. It shall enable people to investigate their own project dependencies.

- Program Manager was hired :-).
- Showcase commercial adoption
 - Quarterly webinars? Help from the community is required.
- Maintain viability
 - See 'Engagement Discussion' above.
 - Improve UX:
 - Work in progress. Small bugs as well as infrastructure topics (e.g. Chromium Support, see above).
 - List of issues prioritized by the Planning Council.

Topics for Next Meeting

- Discuss EclipseCon Plan
- Continue Program Plan check.